
                       
 

                

                  

 

2nd October 2020 

 

REDUCTION OF PUBLISHED ADMISSIONS NUMBER 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I wrote to you all last term regarding the school’s decision to ask for an In Year Variation to 

reduce its Published Admission Number down from 60 to 30 for the academic year 2021. We 

have also requested to amend the proposed admissions arrangements for the school year 

2022/23 and are seeking responses from parent/carers, schools and community groups to 

reduce our Published Admissions Number to 30. Part of this proposal is consult parents / carers, 

schools and community groups.  

 

The consultation period runs from 26 October 2020 – 6 December 2020. Please send your 

comments regarding the proposals to the school direct at office@parkside.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
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